
Dear Michael and Kay,
By faith, I want to partner with you in ministry!
 I will pray for you.
  I want to invest $_______________ per ____ month, ____ quarter, ____ year, beginning________________ (date), 

for as long as the Lord enables me.
  Enclosed is a cash gift of $_____  _________ for your ministry.
   Please send me The Call, WGM’s magazine, free of charge to my mailing address.
Title (Mr./Mrs./Ms./Rev./Dr.) ______________________________________________________________________________________
Name____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Address  ____________________________________________________City________________ State_________Zip___________ 
Email  _____________________________________________________ Phone__________________________________________
Give online by electronic funds transfer or credit card at www.wgm.org/michaeljohnson. 

Make checks payable to World Gospel Mission and send completed coupon to: World Gospel Mission, P.O. Box 948, Marion, IN 46952-0948.
05261-JOHNSON-2022

The Doctor Is In, finally

Miriam Medical Clinics has been in operation since 2013. Over 
the past eight years we have provided care for hundreds of 
people. In addition, we have provided over 15,000 COVID 
vaccinations, including booster shots.

Our patients come from a variety of backgrounds and 
economic challenges. Some of them have adequate financial 
and insurance resources. However, many of them have been 
released from incarceration, half-way houses, recovery and 
rehabilitation facilities, and other long-term care facilities. 
They all have one thing in common. They want competent and 
compassionate medical care.  

Our second site has been over eight years in planning. It has 
taken over three years of searching for the right architect 
and another four years of finding an honest and competent 
contractor. But at long last, finally, the moment we have all 
been waiting for. Miriam Medical Clinics is open to provide 
the compassionate, community care we have promised. The 
doctor is in, finally.

This new site is located in South Philadelphia, immediately 
adjacent to Tasker Street Missionary Baptist Church. Our new 
staff hires will include a Registered Nurse, Physician Assistant, 
and Medical Assistant.  The new site is fully outfitted, newly 
furnished, and supplied. We have maintained our affiliations 
with the Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine, 
Philadelphia University of the Sciences, Temple University, and 
most importantly, YOU!

We will have an official, GRAND OPENING in September of this 
year. In the meantime, take note, The Doctor Is In, Finally. 

Stay tuned and visit us at miriammedical.org. 

THOSE PECULIAR JOHNSONS
1 Peter 2:9 …You are God’s peculiar people…”
No one knows whose womb holds the chief!—African Proverb



YOUR GENEROSITY MAKES A WORLD OF DIFFERENCE.

Every day, God’s people are reaching the lost and hurting with the message of hope. 
This movement of transformation doesn’t just happen; it’s because people like you  

say yes to God’s leading. Thank you for your faithful giving!
_________________________

World Gospel Mission Donor Disclosure
All gifts to WGM are tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law. Contributions are solicited with the understanding that WGM 
has complete control over the use of all donated funds. It is our policy that all gifts designated for a specific project be used toward 

that project. If we receive more funds than needed for a project, the extra funds will be applied toward a similar pressing need. WGM 
is a member of the Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability (ECFA) and Missio Nexus.
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I had the privilege of teaching 
at the Ambassadors Fellowship 
International Youth Camp for 
Missions this spring. These 
are the youth members from 
several churches around the 
country who bring excitement 
and enthusiasm about taking 
the Gospel to the world.  Please 
pray with us as they seek to 
bring the power of the peace 
of Christ to the nations. 

Kay and I celebrated forty-five years of marriage. 
Our celebration was interrupted by my testing 
positive for COVID once again. It derailed our travel 
plans, but not our lives. We thank God for healing 
and praise Him for His grace these forty-five years.

Thank you again for your faithfulness.

 Michael and Kay Johnson

Our church, Tasker Street Missionary Baptist 
Church held it’s fourth Gun Buy Back. We 
recognize it may seem a very small step, but at 
least these firearms won’t harm anyone. Keep 
us in prayer as we continue to work with our 
community and police to make our city safer.

We work closely with Philadelphia Police 
Department in collecting and destroying these 
dangerous weapons. 


